

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

March 19, 2014

Lt. Colonel Karen Mertes President Fufill Your Destiny 3030 North Rocky Point Drive West Suite 150 Tampa, Florida 33607

Dear Lt. Colonel Mertes:

Congratulations on Fufill Your Destiny recently being awarded WEDU's Philanthropist Award. This award represents your continued and dedicated service to your community. Your efforts to serve those in need and provide resources for your fellow Floridians are greatly appreciated.

The community involvement of generous Floridians like you is essential to making our state the best place to live, work, and raise a family. To assist you in reaching this goal, I am focused as Governor on three priorities for our state: making Florida the No. 1 place for businesses to succeed, keeping the cost of living low for families and businesses, and making sure our schools prepare students for the career or college of their dreams. As a result, Florida is headed in the right direction by creating an opportunity economy where dynamic, growing industries create jobs and careers for generations to come.

On behalf of the people of Florida, I appreciate your generosity, compassion, and caring attitude for others.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott Governor